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President’s Message 
It is spring again.  The neighborhood is turning green and the flowers are 
starting to bloom.  It is time to cruise the neighborhood looking at the nice 
landscapes, but with that also comes the labor of cutting grass and the 
allergies that come with it.  It is time for Spring cleaning, yard sales, Easter 
egg hunts and the Spring neighborhood association meeting.  It is already 
that time again, and I better learn Robert’s Rules of Order in the next few 
days.  This is my first President’s message and I would like to thank Bill 
Hanna for making sure the neighborhood association was is good shape 
before he turned it over to me.  I also would like to thank Damon for his 
dedication with the newsletter and website for the many years.  It is my turn 
to try to keep the wheels moving and I am going to need help along the way.  
Thanks to Nextdoor.com, I will be able to post when things get rough and I 

need help.  Also feel free to contact me with your ideas and questions. 

Stickers will be available at the neighborhood association meeting.  Put one on your 
car and let everyone know you belong in the neighborhood. 

Upcoming Events 

April 12th 
10:00am 

April 14th 
7:00pm 

April 26th 

July 4th 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Smith-Wilemon Park 

Neighborhood Association 
Meeting at Nolan Catholic 

Renewal Center 

Spring Yard Sale 

July 4th Parade and Picnic 
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Get the White Lake Hills Sticker 
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White Lake Hills Wildlife 

I stole these pictures off of https://whitelakehills.nextdoor.com.  These pictures were 
posted by Tommy Farquhar and Jess Spray.  I enjoy seeing all the photos of what 
White Lake Hills has to offer on Nextdoor.  Thanks to those that share their 
wonderful photos with all of us.  I just picked a few of the many great photos to show 
here.  The neighborhood is full of wildlife with the reports of bobcats, coyotes, turtles, 
turkeys, wood ducks, raccoons, opossums, rabbits and skunks. 

The neighborhood is alive with animals and residents taking in the 
sights 

Post Your Wildlife Shots on Nextdoor 
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Thanks to all the neighbors who came 
out and cleaned up the neighborhood.  
There was plenty to pick up as one team 
cleaned the park while another team 
focused on Bridge Street.  We had a 
pickup full of trash to take to the dump.  
Thanks to Bill Hanna for picking up the 
supplies from the city, including the 
orange shirts you can see in the picture.  
The cleanup started early at 8am and 
ended with a party in downtown Fort 
Worth. 

Cowtown 
Great 

American 
Cleanup 

A group of White Lake 
Hills neighbors came 

together to pick up trash 
in the neighborhood.   

17 garbage bags, 2 ½ 
tires, and an opossum 

skull were collected and 
taken to the dump. 
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The minutes were not available at the time of this newsletter.  They will be 
posted later.   

Meeting Minutes from the Last Meeting 

 

Our VP Adam Noggle saw the need for 
a brighter neighborhood at night.  He 
found the spots in the most need of more 
lights.  The information was passed on 
to Charles Edmonds who went to city 
hall and got the job done.  The lights 
were installed at: 
 

• 401 Green River Tr. 
• 135 Willow Ridge 
• 305 Willow Ridge 
• 713 Candlewood 

A Lighter Neighborhood 

1100 block of Blue Lake Drive  
(townhomes)  
Theft of motor vehicle parts / accessories 
Occurred Weds 4/02/14 
 
1000 block of Willow Ridge Road  
(apartments)  
Breaking & Entering/Burglary  
Occurred Tues 4/01/14 

Crime Report 

COPS Directory 

The COPS Patrol directory is very 
out of date. They patrol the 
neighborhood multiple times every 
day. They look for things out of 
place, like a garage door open and 
suspicious vehicles, etc. What COPS 
needs is an updated directory, so 
when something is out of place 
around your house they can call you. 
If you accidentally leave your garage 
door open, they can call you. Only 
COPS members will have access to 
the directory and each COPS 
member has gone through a 
background check with the Fort 
Worth Police. Please email Mike 
Brooks with your phone number. 
Mike Brooks is currently serving 
White Lake Hills leading up the 
COPS program and keeping the 
neighborhood safe. 
 

Email Mike Brooks with your 
contact number at:  
jamesmichael.2@netzero.com 

 



 

 

 

Upcoming Meeting Agenda 

1. Call to order 

2. Approve minutes 

3. Treasurer’s report 

4. NPO report 

5. COPS report 

6. Trust board election 

7. New Business 

8. Adjournment 


